Operation in the Public Right of Way

Any operation in the public right of way can create hazards to the public and city employees.   When operations are taking place in streets, parkways, sidewalks, or other places where the public may be endangered, the supervisor at the work site is responsible for the safety of the public and employees.  Supervisors must spend ample time before, during, and after work to ensure the public is protected from the hazards created by this type of work.  The following are guidelines to help ensure a safe working environment is achieved.
Supervisors should ensure public and employee safety prior to beginning any public right of way work.  All barriers, markers, and lights need to be maintained in good repair, clean, and brightly finished to ensure high visibility.  The Texas Manual on Uniform Traffic Control Devices needs to be consulted prior to the placement of any traffic cones, warning flags, barriers, lights, or other traffic control devices.  Traffic control devices are used overnight need to be reflective and as visible as possible.
Work hours in heavy traffic areas should be monitored closely to minimize employee exposure and disruption of traffic flow.  Disruption of normal traffic flow should be kept to an absolute minimum; however, when necessary a properly trained flagman with appropriate personal protective equipment will be used to direct traffic.
